



"Dear Cypress Chase D Homeowners,

On April 4, 2024 the Association is conducting elections.

The greatest part of this process is the incredible work done by volunteers to assist in making it work smoothly.

We would like to ask you to please become a volunteer in helping count the votes that evening and assisting in the check in process.

The instructions are simple and the more people we have, the faster the meeting will go.

On site will be the state as well as other professional help to guide the process. Like so many other things, the only way this community works is with you.

Please come by the office to volunteer for that evening.

While the meeting is scheduled to begin at 7:00 p.m., we will ask volunteers arrive earlier to prepare.

Again and as always thank you for your help.

Your Association

Marna Adams,

President

Cypress Chase D*